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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Ed Bowles, ODFW    

  

 
FROM: Michele DeHart  
 
DATE:  November 18, 2010 
 
RE: Response to comments on the DRAFT CSS Annual Status Report for 2010 
 
 
 
 
The CSS Oversight Committee has discussed your request to include fall Chinook smolt-to-adult 
return rates and fall Chinook juvenile migration characteristics in the CSS analysis. The final 
version of the CSS Annual Status Report is due to the region on November 30, 2010. The time 
line for the contract deliverable does not allow the inclusion of fall Chinook data and analyses in 
the Annual Report for this year. However, the Oversight Committee has agreed to begin to 
review the available data, with the intention of including fall Chinook data and analyses in the 
CSS Annual Status Report for 2012.  We appreciate Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife’s 
continued support and participation in the Comparative Survival Study.  
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From: Ed Bowles [mailto:ed.bowles@state.or.us]  
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2010 7:05 PM 
Cc: Michele Dehart; Anthony Nigro 
Subject: fall chinook update 
 
I would like to have an update on Fall Chinook survival associated with passage through the 
hydrosystem.  Please request that the Fish passage Center and the CSS Oversight Committee 
analyze and update fall Chinook smolt-to-adult return by route of passage through the 
hydrosystem.  The analyses should include juvenile migration conditions and characteristics, 
such as survival, travel time and timing.  Thanks… Ed 
 
Ed Bowles 
ODFW Fish Division Administrator 
 
 


